
 

Motor Vehicle Tax Bill 
 

RE: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

The motor vehicle bill you received reflects what was registered in 

Salisbury on October 1, _________. 
 

If you traded in your vehicle after OCTOBER 1, _________ and the same license plates 

were used, the new vehicle will appear on the upcoming January supplemental list. 

 

If you disposed of the vehicle after OCTOBER 1, ________ and DID NOT use the same 

license plates, the Assessor can pro-rate the July tax bill if appropriate proof is provided. 

The Assessor's Office requires two forms of proof from the list below if you no longer 

own a vehicle in order to remove your vehicle from the Salisbury tax rolls. 

 

All forms of proof must identify the vehicle including the year, make, model, VIN 

number, CT License plate number and the date the vehicle wad disposed of.  

 

VEHICLE SOLD/TRADED IN: 

-Receipt from DMV showing the date the license plates(registration) was canceled.  

-Copy of bill of sale 

-Letter from the junk dealer showing the date they purchased the vehicle. 

-Letter from the insurance company showing the date the insurance was canceled. 

 

VEHICLE REMOVED FROM CONNECTICUT: 

-Copy of DMV registration from the new state showing date registered and vehicle info 

(be sure to cancel CT registration if you have not done so) 

 

 

VEHICLE TOTALLY DEMOLISHED: 

-Letter from the insurance company showing the date the vehicle was damaged and 

insurance was canceled  

-Copy of accident report from State Police showing date damaged and vehicle info 

-Letter from the junk dealer showing the date they purchased the vehicle 

 

 

If you have any questions about this process or what form of proof is acceptable, 

please contact the Assessor’s office at 860.435.5176. 


